MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ORDINANCES 95-03 and 95-04, May 9, 1995.

The hearing was opened by President Robert Williams, with Councilmembers Ray Gibson and Janet Riggs and Clerk Jack Sprigler attending.

Also attending was Dan Cristiani and Sandy Jacobi (resident of A. Coffman Rd).

Mr. Williams solicited comments from the floor, Sandy Jacobi questioned if the new rates would affect her as she is buting property on Coffman Road. The Council assured her the increase in rates were for new construction only and would be effective five (5) days from this date.

On call of the roll Ray Gibson and Janet Riggs voted in the affirmatinve with Robert Williams voting same. Since the Council voted unanimously to approve the Ordinances , Ordinance 95-03 and Ordinance 95-04 passed.

Mr. Williams closed the hearing at 7:30 P.M.

R. j. Williams, President of the Council

Attest:

Wack/Sprigler, Clerk of the Council